
January 21, 2005 
 
Ogden Avenue School PTC 
Ogden Avenue School 
501 W. Ogden Ave. 
LaGrange, IL  60525 
 
Ms. Kelly McCrum 
LTHS College Coordinator 
100 S. Brainard 
La Grange, IL 60525 
 
Dear Ms. McCrum, 
Enclosed please find a check for $1000 from the Ogden PTC to be offered again as a 
scholarship to an LT graduating senior this spring, per the guidelines on our scholarship 
form. We would like the scholarship to be offered in the same manner as it was last year, 
and appreciate’s LT’s assistance in distributing the information, collecting the 
scholarship, and choosing the recipient.  
 
A blank scholarship application is enclosed. If you need a copy of the file to be sent 
electronically, please feel free to email at: bg.watkins@sbcglobal.net . 
 
Again, as last year, once the recipient has been chosen, we would appreciate it if you 
would contact one of us with the name and a copy of the winning essay to include in our 
school newsletter. We can also touch base about having a PTC representative at the 
awards ceremony to hand out the award, when the date is closer. Thank you again for 
your assitance in offering this scholarship from the Ogden Avenue School PTC. Please 
let us know if you need any additional information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbra Watkins (352-1828) and Patty Rocco (354-6893) 
Ogden PTC Donations Committee 


